
 
Important Notice 

 

IGRUA is preparing a Database for any Campus Selection that may 
come up in the near future. All cadets who have passed out from 
IGRUA and are not yet employed with any of the airlines may send 
their Resume to front-office@igrua.gov.in and ops@igrua.gov.in. The 
information should reach within seven days but not later than 
08.10.2022 since it will take time for us to prepare and compile it.   
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